
 

 

Friday, 

Nov 16, 

2018 
 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Ms. R. Zinkewich, Office Administrator       
Mrs. L. Millen, co-Principal                         
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                                

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming 

Events! Dear Chedoke Community, 

 

Recognizing Our 

Day of 

Remembrance 

 

November 12, 2018 





Clothing Closet at Chedoke School 
 

If you are in need to any warm clothing items for your child, please connect 
with the office.  We have a number of items in the school, to meet the needs 
of our students. 

QSP Fundraiser  
Thank you for supporting our Subs and Tubs 
fundraiser.  COOPS will be delivered shortly and a total, announcing how much 
we raised as a school, will be shared using our news feed as well.  Keep in mind 

that cookie dough pick up will be December 4th.  Please mark your calendar 

with this date.  

IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

February 12, 2019    Term 1 Report Cards sent home 

June 26, 2019    Term 2 Report Cards sent home 









 

 

Priscilla Mochrie         Lindy Millen 

Principal          Co-Principal              

BUSTER THE BUS  

PRESENTATIONS 

Thursday November 29th, 2018 

School Council Dates 

2018 / 2019 School Year 

Wednesday, November 28th, 2018 

Wednesday, January 30st, 2019 

Wednesday, February 27th, 2019 

Wednesday, April 24th, 2019 

Wednesday, May 29th, 2019 

 


